Aparima College BOT News

The newly elected Board of Trustees of Aparima College held its first meeting on

Tuesday 5 June. The Board elected Leon Black as Chairperson and we will run monthly Governance meetings beginning 25 June at 6:00 pm in the Aparima

College staffroom.

The tremendous level of community support for Aparima was noted by the Board

as shown by the keen interest and quality of nominations in the recent trustee

election. The Board wishes to thank all involved in the successful return to self-

governance of Aparima College and look forward to delivering an innovative

learning community committed to success and excellence.

The Board would also like to take the opportunity to acknowledge the considerable

support for our new Principal, Cameron Davis, as well as the ongoing help and

direction offered to the Board from the New Zealand School Trustee

Association.

Many thanks

Leon Black

Contact details:

Phone: 021 855 106

Email: blackdale70@gmail.com